
 

 
Construction Notification

Week of November 11, 2024

Upcoming Activities

Clearing and Grubbing 
This week contractors will begin clearing and grubbing at various locations throughout the
Program area. Clearing and grubbing is the removal of vegetation, such as trees, shrubs, and
brush, roots, stumps, and other underground systems to provide a solid base and better visibility
for the remainder of construction.

Fence Installation 
Starting in December 2024, crews will begin to install construction fencing for the utility
relocation work that will take place as a part of the Program in early 2025. The early fencing will
be erected in the vicinity of the 700 block of Pulaski Street.
• We will maintain pedestrian access while work is being completed
• There may be temporary sidewalk closures required.
• We will provide signage to indicate the location of the temporary closures as work progresses.

Demolition
• Demolition is continuing at 700 N. Pulaski Street with the removal of building foundation and
backfilling.
• This work is not anticipated to impact the surrounding sidewalks or traffic patterns.
 • There may be an increase in truck traffic and dust during the demolition. We plan to mitigate
the increased dust with the use of watering hoses when necessary.

Noise and Vibration Monitoring 
To gather critical information about the existing conditions near the construction site, crews will
continue placing noise and vibration monitoring equipment in public areas. This equipment will

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=b6a693b1-0c3b-44cc-9896-63397c438254


be in place for short periods of time to allow the team to gather baseline noise and vibration
data prior to the start of major construction activities.
 
Ongoing Activities
Crews will continue to conduct surveys, install E&S Controls, complete preconstruction
inspections, conduct test pitting, and complete utility investigations throughout the project area.

To learn more about the Frederick Douglass Tunnel Program, Join us at our upcoming November
bi-monthly meeting on November 18th (virtually) or November 20th (In-person at Mount Royal
Elementary School) or visit our website at FDTunnel.com. You may also call 443-423-1115 or
email fdtunnel@amtrak.com

PLEASE NOTE: Construction activities are subject to change. Modifications to the schedule may
become necessary due to weather delays or other unforeseen conditions.
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